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6th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Place of Worship Competition 2025 

We are delighted to announce, we would like to enter 

our school in for the ‘Visit a Place of Worship’ 

competition in May 2025.  Look at the picture for 

some ideas as a stimulus for your own entry. 

Your entry can be written, drawn, 3-dimensional, 

painted, shaded, modelled, sewn or glued. Children 

can ask an adult to help them if they are stuck or need 

some ideas.  Children can be as creative as they 

desire! 

The most important factor is that it shows clearly 

what the children have learnt about these special 

places either through visits with you or learning in 

class. 

We look forward to seeing your ideas before or by 

Monday May 19th 2025!  Good luck!!! 

Required details to strengthen your chances of winning: 

(The below is a guide ONLY but emailing your entry is a MUST.  Let me know if you need any help 
regarding this.  Last year we came 2nd (Second) in the Borough.  We’d like to emerge 1st (First) this 
time around AND YES! WE CAN!) 

1. Please take clear photos of the worship building as follows: 

a. Photograph of the approach to show the beauty and ambience of its location. 

b. Front view of the building. 

c. Left Side view. 

d. Right side view. 

e. Back view. 

f. Internal view (If permitted) 

 

2. Give the reason(s) for the choice of your place of worship to attach to your entry. 



 

3. Tell a short story of the interesting things about your place of worship which you feel others 

will want to experience. 

 

4. Give details of: 

a. How long you have been worshiping there, 

b. How often you go there, 

c. What you do there, 

d. Any activities for children there, 

e. What interests you about worshiping there, 

f. How worshiping there has impacted you and/or your family’s life or the life of 

someone else you know. 

In order to enter your work into the B&D Schools’ competition, please email your submission to 

office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk on/or before Monday May 19th 2025!  

All entries will be emailed to the B&D judges. 

We thank you for always being there for our children. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Tinuoye 

RE Lead 
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